
 

	
	

The	Christmas	Memorial	Flower		
&	Christmas	Memorial	Landscaping	Fund	

Red	poinsettias	to	decorate	our	worship	space	for	Christmas	may	be	ordered,	or	Christmas	Memorial	Landscaping	
Fund	contributions	may	be	made,	by	completing	the	order	form	and	putting	it	in	the	collection	plate	with	your	
check.	Checks	should	be	made	payable	to	Saint	Mark	Presbyterian	Church	and	marked	“Christmas	Memorial.”		Forms	
are	included	in	the	bulletin	or	are	available	on	the	church’s	website	or	in	the	atrium.	Orders	and	checks	may	also	
be	sent	to	the	office	c/o	Gail	Dufek	box	#45.		Please	indicate	in	whose	memory,	or	in	whose	honor,	you	wish	the	
flowers	or	contribution	to	be	dedicated,	and	whether	you	wish	the	flowers	to	be	given	to	a	shut-in,	or	left	in	church	
for	you	to	pick	up	AFTER	THE	7:30pm	SERVICE	ON	CHRISTMAS	EVE.	

Please	leave	completed	form	and	payment	in	offering	plate!	
Orders	and	payments	may	also	be	sent	to	the	church	c/o	Gail	Dufek,	box	#45.	

	

$	 	 	 Number	of	poinsettias	@$15.	each	
$	 	 	 Contribution	to:	Christmas	Memorial	Landscaping	Fund	
$	 	 	 Total	Amount	Enclosed	

	
Please	indicate	with	a	check	mark.		I	wish	my	plant(s)	to	be:	

£	left	at	church	to	be	picked	up	AFTER	THE	7:30pm	CHRISTMAS	EVE	SERVICE		or	
£	given	to	a	shut-in	
	
Wording	as	you	wish	it	to	appear	in	the	Christmas	Eve	bulletin.	

Given	by:	Last	Name	 	
Given	by:	First	Name	 	

	 	
In	memory	of:	£	 	

	 	
	 	

In	honor	of	(those	still	
living):	£	 	

	 	

Your	Email	Address	______________________________________@___________		
Phone	(_____)___________________	

	

Order	deadline:	Sunday,December	15,	12pm	


